N E W S    R E L E A S E

ORIENTAL NON-FERROUS RESOURCES DEVELOPMENT INC.
PROVIDES UPDATE OF BCSC REVIEW
Vancouver, British Columbia - (November 19, 2019) – Oriental Non-Ferrous Resources Development Inc. (CSE: URG) (the “Company”) announces that its ex-director Mr. Youliang Wang who resigned effective August 7, 2019 has been in custody in China since December 24, 2018 as it was revealed to the Company during the BCSC review.

The Company has been placed on the defaulting issuers’ list by the British Columbia Securities Commission effective August 29, 2019 as result of material deficiencies.
The Company was unable to file its interim filings for the quarter ended June 30, 2019 due to ongoing review of certain mining asset titles. 
The Company will provide additional updates by way of press release.
For more information, please contact:

Sam Wang, Chief Financial Officer

Tel:  604.773.1339
Email: samwang@crif.ca
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